

### Year 3 Newsletter

#### **Recognition Board**

We have introduced the new school code-be respectful, be safe, be ready to our children. Each class now has a recognition board which has a different focus each day. Examples include top teamwork, awesome attention and tremendous transitions. Ask your child if they have made it onto the recognition board yet.

## English

We have used our topic work on the Stone Age to write clear instructions. We are now onto our narrative unit and we will be writing stories set in the Stone Age about hunting and gathering. We look forward to reading the results of your child's efforts.

# Key Info

School closes on Wednesday 17th October and reopens on Monday 29th October.

Please continue to talk to us about your child and any concerns you may have. We are on the gate every afternoon and always happy to help.

Keller and Owens class have their final swim on Thursday 11th October. Curie and Einstein class will start swimming on Thursday 1st November.

### Maths

In maths we have looked at place value and we are now focusing on addition. We are trying to work creatively by looking at different ways of representing a number and the various ways we can add numbers.

## Topic

The children continue to enjoy our Stone Age topic and have written adverts for the caves they created, made a fire Stone Age style and discovered the importance of Skara Brae.





Through our newsletters and tweets, we like to show parents some of the things we do in school. Please send back the photo permissions form to make sure we can include your child.